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Dear Tax Professional:
I am asking for your help in improving the level of service the IRS provides tax professionals. In a few days, you will receive a survey asking for your opinions about the services and resources available to you when you prepare individual returns and assist individual taxpayers. By completing this survey, you will help the IRS develop a comprehensive portfolio of service improvements. As tax professionals, you assume an important role as service intermediaries between the IRS and taxpayers, and we want to make sure that we are getting your feedback on how to best serve you. 

This brief survey should take about 20 minutes to complete. You were chosen for this survey because you filed multiple returns for individual taxpayers in Tax Year 2006. Macro International Inc., an independent research company, is administering the survey and will keep your individual identity confidential. Macro will not provide any identifying information to the IRS along with your responses. Your responses will be reported to the IRS in aggregate with the responses from other tax professionals. Your participation is voluntary.
We are committed to improving service to every customer. Please help me in this effort by completing and returning the survey as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Susan Boehmer
Director
Wage & Investment Research and Analysis
